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Your10and95 construction closures 

 
Jacksonville – UPDATE: Revised detour Wednesday at Stockton Street.  

Your10and95 operational improvements project will have a closure of the Interstate 10 

westbound at Stockton Street off-ramp as crews prepare to place beams on newly constructed 

pedestals for the expansion of the Interstate 10 westbound ramp. 

Stockton Street exit 

There will be an afternoon closure of Stockton Street’s exit January 16 to allow preconstruction 

delivery and staging of beams for the Interstate 10 westbound ramp.  

 

Detour: During the planned Stockton Street exit closure, motorists will remain on Interstate 10 

westbound and take the McDuff Avenue exit where they will make a left under the overpass and 

make another left to take the Interstate 10 eastbound on-ramp back to the Stockton Street exit 

(see attached map). 
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Your10and95 project began in May 2017 with completion anticipated in summer 2020, 

depending on weather, holidays and unforeseen circumstances.  

 

FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this project for $126 million.   

For more information about this project, please visit: Your10and95.com. 

http://www.your10and95.com/

